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For those of us in the Northern Hemisphere, the weather is getting cooler and carbs are becoming increasingly
appealing. So, let's pack on some winter warmth and celebrate National Pasta Day together!

My gift to you is this linguine recipe with lemon, garlic, and thyme mushrooms. It's one of my favorite go-to recipes
when I need a quick, cozy dinner!

Like a quick pasta dish, this week's bugfix release notes only include 2 ingredients: �

1. You may have noticed that when you're signed in to your KnowledgeOwl account and viewing your knowledge
base, there's a new bar at the top of the screen. Previously, that bar lived at the bottom of the screen, and the
wording about what it did wasn't as clear as it could have been. We've improved the position and wording of this
bar, and we hope these UI updates make it more clear how you can view your knowledge base from the
perspective of different readers groups.

If you see the new bar interfering with other elements of your knowledge base, please reach out to
us. Some customers with custom sites may have some CSS collision issues, which we can fix for you!

2. There was an issue that occurred if you uploaded the same .xlsx file to your File Library more than once. It would
sometimes upload properly as the .xlsx file, but other times it would upload as an application/octet-stream, which
would prevent you from being able to download the .xlsx file. We've fixed this, so should you want to upload the
same .xlsx file twice, you can do so without issue!

https://www.nigella.com/recipes/linguine-with-lemon-garlic-and-thyme-mushrooms
https://support.knowledgeowl.com/help/reader-groups-mgt
https://support.knowledgeowl.com/help/manage-images-and-files#introduction-to-the-file-library

